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Dear Joint Committee members, 

 

We already have a tax on alcohol in Oregon, but only 3% of it goes toward behavioral 

health programs. Instead of creating a new sales tax on alcohol, why not use our tax 

dollars more wisely, and put more of the income towards behavioral health programs. 

 

Thank you, 

Amelia F. Barton 


